




















Government Polytechnic,Bhubaneswar 

Department of Electrical Engineering 

Notice for Parents-Teacher Meeting 

All the student of 2nd year and 3rd year are hereby informed that a 

parents teacher meeting will be held on 03rd June 2022 at 11 am at 

Electrical Department, Government Polytechnic, Bhubaneswar to 

discuss regarding conduction of the theory claases,practical,syllabus 

coverage and semester examination. 
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